Kolkata Port Trust

Kolkata Dock System
Pension Section
15, Strand Road. Koikata-700001.

Notice.

No. Fin/PSLI/20/ / 3 o Dated: 02.06,2020.
TG

Considering present crisis due to COVID-19, Kolkata Port Trust has arranged separate
facilities to cater to the need of the pensioners & family pensioner and their queries relating
to pension.

Accordingly, the necessary documents, except those which are required to be submitted in
original, may be sent to Senior Accounts Officer, Pension Section through email
t.naskar@kolkataporttrust.gov.in

Alternatively, a help desk has been arranged at the North Gate of Kolkata Port Trust Head
office, 15, Strand Road, Kolkata-700001.

In view of the above ail pensioners & family pensioner of Kolkata Dock System KoPT are
requested to submit their letters or documents etc in connection with their pension / family
pension related query at the aforesaid help desk on weekdays from Monday to Friday
between 11 am to 1 pm.

This is as per Administrative directive. M’ [

(R. C. Jena)
Financial Adviser & Chief Accounts Officer

Copy forwarded to Secretary for information please.

Copy forwarded to FA&CAQ for information please.

Copy forwarded to Sr. P.O for information please.

Copy forwarded to Sr. Dy. CAO I/ Sr. Dy. CAO il / Dy. CAO I/ Dy. CAO Ul for information
please.

Copy forwarded to Superintendent, PSO for information and necessary action please.



